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BY EMAIL 
 
June 18, 2007 
 
 
 
Bill Blake 
Manager Facilities 
Tribute Resources Inc. 
309 Commissioners Road West Unite-E 
London ON  N6J 1Y4 
 
Dear Mr. Blake: 
 
Re:  Hydro One Networks Inc. 

Application for Leave to Construct Bruce-Milton Transmission 
Reinforcement Project 
Board File No. EB-2007-0050 
Late Intervention of Tribute Resources Inc. 

 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your late intervention dated June 12, 2007 in the above 
matter, subject to your acceptance of the record to date as it stands and the Applicant’s 
right of reply to your request within 10 days of the mailing of this letter. 
 
The Board also acknowledges that Tribute Resources Inc. will not be applying for an award 
of costs. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Peter H. O’Dell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
 
c. Glen MacDonald, Hydro One Networks Inc. 

James H. Smellie, Osler, Hoskin and Harcourt LLP 
Gord Nettleton, Osler, Hoskin and Harcourt LLP 
Peter Budd, Budd Law 
 


